
                                                                                                                      

 
 
 
 

11 October 2010 
 

Statement on GIC’s investment in Global Logistic Properties (GLP) 
 
1. The Government of Singapore Investment Corporation Pte Ltd (GIC), 
through its affiliates, will be the largest single shareholder of GLP after its 
proposed listing.   
 
2.  Dr Seek Ngee Huat, President of GIC Real Estate, says, “The capital 
raised from the initial public offering (IPO) by GLP will facilitate GLP’s access 
to capital and allow the company to maximize its growth potential.  GLP is 
looking to position itself for long-term growth through this proposed listing.”    
 
3. The prospectus issued by GLP on 11 October 2010 in relation to the 
IPO is available for collection, subject to availability, during business hours 
from branches of DBS Bank (including POSB), OCBC and UOB and anyone 
wishing to acquire the IPO shares will need to make an application in the 
manner set out in the prospectus. 
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For more information, please contact: 
 
Ms Jennifer Lewis 
Head, Corporate Affairs & Communications 
Tel:  (65) 6889 8383 
H/P: (65) 9826 6198 
E-mail: jenniferlewis@gic.com.sg 
 
 
 
 
 


